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STUDENT BULLETIN-ThE wEEk of JaNUary 22-26 

 
  

SAMOSA SALE  
There will be a samosa sale tomorrow (Tuesday) at lunch!  All funds raised will support the fight against homelessness in 
Burnaby. 

GRADE 8-12 MATH COMPETITION 
It's Math Competition Season!! Any grade 8 - 12 student interested in writing a mathematics competition, please pick-up 
a registration form from your math teacher, or from Mrs. Hughes in Room A207. These competitions are open to all 
students and there is no fee. The first competition date is Feb. 28th for grades 9 - 11. Any student interested in 
practicing for a math competition is welcome to attend a drop-in practice session on Wed Jan. 24th from 12- 1pm in 
Room A207. 
 
Grade 10-12’s 

              The Numeracy and Literacy Assessments will take place this week Tuesday to Thursday. The schedule for grade 10-12’s 
has been posted on the main office windows. Please check the list for your name and all the details regarding your 
assessment- These assessments are grad requirements.  
 
GRADE 9’s 
 The grade 9 immunizations forms are due back in the office. If you have NOT received your immunization forms and are 
in grade 9 you need to come by the office today to pick it up. The immunizations will take place on Feb 12. 

 
YEARBOOKS 
Only a few days left to purchase a yearbook at the low price of $40. Yearbook price will go up on February 1 to 
$50.Please pay cash or cheque in the office or online with School Cash. Yearbooks will be distributed at the end of June. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
Term 2 ends Tuesday January 23rd  
Provincial Assessments Tuesday Jan 23- Thursday 25th  
Grade 7 Visits- Wednesday January 24th  
Open House- Thursday January 25th  
Capstone Presentations- Friday January 26th 
Semester turn around- School closed- Monday January 29th 
Semester 2 starts – Tuesday January 30th  
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